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Two Injured in Raphune Hill Shooting

Authorities seek public's assistance in providing information
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ST. THOMAS — A shooting incident on Raphune Hill early Sunday led to two individuals
sustaining gunshot wounds, the V.I. Police Department has announced. The VIPD's Crimina
Investigation Bureau is actively investigating the case.

Around 3:00 am., the CIB responded to an emergency call at the Schneider Regional Medical
Center, where two gunshot victims had been admitted. According to initial reports, both
individuals were in the vicinity of Raphune Hill when they heard gunshots. Shortly after, they
realized they had been shot. The first victim sustained a gunshot wound to the hand, while the
second was injured in the back. Both received medical treatment at the hospital for their injuries.

The CIB isworking to uncover the details surrounding this incident. They are appealing to the
public for any information that could aid in their investigation. Call (340)774-2211, extension


https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-two-injured-in-raphune-hill-shooting

5573. Alternatively, information can be provided anonymously via Crime StoppersV.l. at
1(800)222-8477 (TIPS), or only here.
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